A meeting of the Town Council of the Town of Williamsport was held at 7:30 PM
Marchl, 2017 at the Town Hall with the following officers present — David Banta, President,
Also present, Nancy Litzenberger-Town Attorney and William Lucas — Clerk Treasurer, Ruann
Marks, Ted Latoz, Mark Hutson, Kevin Strickler, Scott Mathis, Denise Jenkins, Brian Jordan,
Paula Max and Sharon Hutchinson.

Dave Banta called the meeting to order. There being one Council member here, no
decisions can be made.

Ted Latoz said the computers are here and in the cars. The radios are here and his
office is done now.

Ruann Marks had nothing new.

Mark Hutson had nothing new.

Denise Jenkins spoke about the car show on Saturday June 24™. Historical Society is
doing this from 10:00AM to 2:00PM. Should have old cars, tractors etc. Kevin Strickler will
help her with Traffic.

Sharon Hutchinson spoke about the falls area. Paula Max is interested in helping. She
said she would like to get people to clean the area.

Sharon Hutchinson and Paula Max spoke about a community enhancement program
that is in Pine Village.

Brian Jordan spoke about the Unsafe Building policy with the County. This is being
worked on now. Nancy Litzenberger is working with the County on this. This could be a
County wide program and involve all towns.

Scott Mathis spoke about the Skate Park area at the Park. He spoke about Pickle-ball
being a game adults like to play. Also a Bocce Ball Court could be added. There is some cost
involved in setting this up. Scott thinks about $4,000.00 should cover the cost.

Kevin Strickler spoke about electric service at TMF factory.

With no further business to come before the Council the meeting was adjourned.
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